
From: Nancy Longhurst
To: Mark Thiel
Cc: "director@downtownlawrence.com"; Stephanie Garrison
Subject: Dinner and A movie
Date: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 3:57:46 PM

Dear Mark,
 
How are you?
 
I am writing to give our blessing from both The Eldridge and The Rock Shoppe on Thursday, August

7th from 7pm to 10pm for the Downtown Summer Film Festival Dinner & A Movie to close a portion
of Vermont Street.
 
Sounds like a really nice evening.
 
Thank you!
 
Stephanie, for your calendar!
 
Nancy Longhurst | General Manager
The Olivia Collection | 1200 Oread Avenue | Lawrence, KS 66044
Direct 785.830.3931 | Nancy@oliviacollection.com

The Oread | www.theoread.com |  

The Eldridge | www.eldridgehotel.com |  
Don’t forget about a meal at The Bird Dog, The Jayhawker, TEN, or Five 21!
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